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Greg Burke:

Holy Father, we would like to thank you, especially for this privilege of travelling with you. You tell
us to say “thank you”, “sorry” and “excuse me”, so we ask you forgive us for your time that we
take, but Msgr. Maurizio Rueda tells me it will be brief, and I say this also to the journalists: it is
only a greeting, and it is not the time for interviews, but the Pope will greet everyone. Thank you
for this journey, which is so important.

Holy Father:

Thank you. I thank you for the company and for your labour, a work that will help many people to
understand the trip, to know what has been done, what we have spoken about, many things …
people follow us.

This trip has a special expectation because it is a trip undertaken upon invitation by the President
of the Republic, the Pope Tawadros II, Patriarch of Alexandria of the Copts, by the Patriarch of
Coptic Catholics, and the Grand Imam of Al-Azhar. All four of them invited me to make this trip. It
is a trip of unity, of brotherhood. I thank you for your work that in less than two days will be quite,
quite intense! Thank you.

  

http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/travels/2017/outside/documents/papa-francesco-egitto_2017.html
http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/events/event.dir.html/content/vaticanevents/en/2017/4/28/egitto-volopapale.html
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